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August 6, 2020 
 
To:  University Graduate Council 
 University Graduate Programs Committee 

From: Robert Stackman Jr. 

RE:  PROPOSAL 

 
In light of COVID-19, the Graduate College is proposing the following temporary exception to the policy 
on admission requirements to graduate programs. Please give this some consideration and then we can 
discuss this further during the August 19th combined meeting of the GPC and UGC. 
 
The Graduate College will temporarily waive the requirement of GRE and GMAT scores for all 
applicants seeking entry in Spring 2021, Summer 2021, and Fall 2021. If any Graduate Program Directors 
would like to have their program opt out of this temporary relaxation of the GRE/GMAT test 
requirement, and if agreed to by their dean, then please write to the Graduate College (rstackma@fau.edu) 
as soon as possible, indicating the choice to opt out.” 

 


